
Coming Soon!

‘Baby Project’

Dear Parents, 

Soon we will be starting our most anticipated project of the year.    Your student will be 
building and taking care of a baby.   Don’t worry, you will even get a chance during 
Grandparent day!  Your student will have a lot of extra responsibility that week as we all 
know babies make life a lot more complicated . We do not need any materials sent to 
class until January 20th, but I wanted to send you a list of things that will be needed so 
you and your student can start to gather them at your leisure.  If any of this will be a 
hardship for your family please just shoot me an email wpetersen@aledoisd.org;  we 
will get it covered.  

mailto:wpetersen@aledoisd.org


Must have: 

One - 4-5# bag of cornmeal

Please have: 

Two- 1 gallon zip lock bags

1 roll of duct tape, any color (can share with one other student)

2 pair of panty hose/tights, or 5 knee high panty hose - any color

1 simple paper folder with brads

Nice to have: 

1 baby outfit, size NB - do not buy until after the gender reveal on Jan 19th

5” Styrofoam ball for head - this is very specific I know but it really makes 
the baby much more adorable.  

Accessories:  eyes, lashes, pacifier, hat, bow

Baby carrier:   borrow (don't buy)  a baby backpack, a toy car seat, a sling, 
or an old backpack or a child size backpack

Strollers- these will not work at school because of the stairs but might be 
nice for evening/ Weekend plans if you have one you can borrow.   


